MEMORANDUM

TO:
Maria Brown, Chairperson

Board Members

FROM:

Ed Massey, Board Member
DATE:
August 10, 2017
RE:


AASA Conference 2017 Ed Massey
The AASA Conference will be held in New Orleans on March 2-4, 2017. 
The board has budgeted for the board members to attend the NSBA conference in March 2017.  Ed Massey will be attending the NSBA Conference in March 2017, which will be at no cost to the district. Ed’s expenses are paid by NSBA since he was past president of the organization.  Ed Massey request to attend the AASA Conference utilizing the budgeted funds for the NSBA conference.  There would be no significant increase in the conference cost to travel budget for the board. The total cost for early registration and expenses will be approximately $2500.00

Ed Massey request to attend the AASA Conference in March 2017, as presented.
